
CHART Institute Patient Safety Scholarship

Scholarship applications must be received by CHART Institute by October 31st. 
Applications will be reviewed by the CHART Institute Scholarship Panel. Scholarships 
will be awarded by December 15th.

Be a healthcare professional employed at a CHART member hospital

Obtain a recommendation from an executive leader at your CHART member hospital

Agree to complete all requirements for the selected certification within 18 months

Complete application including a plan for completion of the certification 
requirements for CPPS or CPHRM

To qualify for the scholarship program, a professional must meet the following 
selection criteria:

Eligibility

CHART Institute Patient Safety Scholarship is a program designed to enable and 
encourage healthcare professionals to achieve safer patient outcomes by obtaining 
certification as a Certified Professional in Patient Safety (CPPS) or Certified Professional 
in Healthcare Risk Management (CPHRM). Two $2000 scholarships are awarded annually 
based on qualifications and interest in the fields of patient safety and risk management.

Scholarship recipients will submit proof of CPPS or CPHRM certification


